
Caleb
On May 10, 2006, Caleb passed away 

from cancer at 8 years old.  Prior to that 

dreadful day, he was able to fulfill a 

dream by visiting with the Boston Red 

Sox just weeks before his death.  Even 

though he could barely walk, Caleb was 

so motivated by his experience that he 

was able to throw out the first pitch of a 

baseball game.  These moments created 

enough happiness to carry him through 

the final few weeks of his life.  These 

memories help his loved ones remember 

Caleb’s last moments and realize how 

happy he was.  

Caleb loved syringe art and he was able 

to create 31 paintings just 3 days before 

he passed away. 
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Donate

Caleb’s Pitch raises a large portion of the 

funds we need to help children through 

private donations. Please consider making a 

donation to help us continue and expand on 

what we do.

Visit CalebsPitch.org/Donate/ today!

Who are we?

For More information:

(352) 215-5440 

Tim@CalebsPitch.org



About Us
Caleb’s Pitch, Inc. was founded by 

Tim Jacobbe, a faculty member at the 

University of Florida, to honor the memory 

of his nephew, Caleb Jacobbe.  We are 

a nonprofi t organization dedicated to 

creating memorable experiences and 

enhancing the quality of life for children 

and families confronting serious childhood 

illnesses. Caleb’s Pitch aims to share the 

story of Caleb Jacobbe as an inspiration to 

others.

Each activity we engage in is motivated by 

the memories we have of our time with 

Caleb Jacobbe. Syringe Painting combines 

two of Caleb’s favorite things by providing 

the opportunity for patients to create 

syringe art masterpiece with athletes from 

collegiate sports teams and bands. Caleb’s 

Pitch also aims to share the story of Caleb 

Jacobbe as an inspiration to others through 

the Caleb Jacobbe Award.

Caleb Jacobbe Award

Beginning in 2010, the camper of the week 

award at the Billy Donovan Basketball 

Camp was called the Caleb Jacobbe Award. 

The award is presented to the camper 

who displays the most heart, hustle, 

sportsmanship, and passion for the game. 

The Caleb Jacobbe Camper of the week 

award is presented at several basketball 

camps all over the country. In addition to 

the Billy Donovan Camp at the University 

of Florida, The Caleb Jacobbe Camper 

of the Week Award is presented at 

Boston College, University of Texas, and 

the University of Wyoming. If you are 

interested in giving the Caleb Jacobbe 

Camper of the Week Award at your camp, 

please email Tim@CalebsPitch.org.

Volunteer

Caleb’s Pitch is 100% Volunteer 

Driven. We could not do all we do for 

children and their families without the 

tremendous support of our volunteers. 

Since we do not have any paid staff , 100% 

of the money raised for Caleb’s Pitch is 

invested in supporting the experiences 

we create.  

Please e-mail our volunteer coordinator, 

Gina Rivera at Volunteer@CalebsPitch.

org if you are interested in volunteering 

with us. Volunteer opportunities include 

syringe art, family fun nights, special 

experiences, administrative tasks, and 

fundraisers.
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